
 

 

 

 July 2021  

   Upcoming Events! 
 

Wear red, white and blue on 
July 2nd for Independence Day!  

 
The center will be closed on 

July 5th in observance of 
Independence Day!  

 
Our summer water days this 

month will be on July 9th and July 
20th! Please bring your child’s 
swimsuit, shoes that can get 

wet, and a towel all labeled with 
your child’s name!  

 
July 16th is bike day for our pre-k 
and summer camp classes! Please 
bring your child’s bike or scooter 

along with a helmet and any 
other protective gear they may 

need! We will block off the 
parking lot and let them ride 

around! 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 
 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 
month, Miss Jenna B. from our Townline Road 
Location! Miss Jenna is one of our teachers’ 
aides who works primarily with our toddlers 
but is always wonderful in all the classrooms! 
She is extremely reliable and hardworking, and 
we can always count on her to take amazing 

care of every child she works with. Miss Jenna 
is very patient, caring, and kind. You can tell 

how much she truly cares about all the 
children by the way she interacts with them. 
She is always making sure they are all happy, 

safe, and having fun! Miss Jenna is never 
anything but loving and patient and all the 
children absolutely adore her. Miss Jenna is 
also one of our center closers and we are so 
grateful to have someone dependable and 

trustworthy to look after the center at the 
end of the day. She does a great job in helping 

keep the center clean and organized and 
making it a safe and happy place for all the 

children! We are very appreciative for all that 
she does for the children and the center! 
Congratulations Miss Jenna, we love you!!!  

 
 

Notes from 
the 

Directors… 
Thank you to 
everyone who 

made our Pre-k 
graduation one 
to never forget! 
We had a blast 
celebrating our 

graduates!  

With the 
weather being 
nice, we like to 

go outside every 
day that its 

possible. Please 
make sure your 
child wears or 

brings 
appropriate 

shoes for the 
playground!  

Just a 
reminder: 

tuition is always 
due the Friday 

before the week 
of attendance. 

Thank you!  

If you may 
have any 
questions, 

please call the 
office at 

(716)731-
5948! 

Happy Birthday!!! 
This month we would like 
to wish Hunter L. a very 
happy 2nd birthday! We 
would also like to wish 

Delaney L. and Dominic M. 
a very happy 5th birthday!  

 

 

 

Star Students! 
Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 
month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 
Certificates and prizes will be available to the 
children at the beginning of each month. The 
teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other STAR 
qualities! 😊"#$% 

Our wnderful Star Students this month are… 
 

INFANTS: Gwendolynn  

TODDLERS: Daniero and Eleanora  

PRE-K 3: Eloise and Sophea  

SUMMER CAMP: Abigail K.  
 

 

 



 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 
Underwater Adventure!  

 
It’s officially summer and the babies are loving every 

minute of it! This month the babies really take a deep dive 
into all animals that live in water!  The babies will be 

starting off the month of July learning a little bit about 
fish. They will read books incolving fish including the story 
“Rainbow Fish”. They will be doing a fish craft where they 
bingo dab the circles on the fish to make a colorful piece 

of art! The next week they will learn a little bit about 
frogs! They will sing “5 Little Speckled Frogs” and even 
take a walk outside in the buggie to see if they can spot 

any frogs for themselves! Next, the babies will get in 
touch with their musical side and play with their own 

musical instruments. They will sing and dance and listen 
to plenty of great music! They also will be making a fish 
craft out of their handprints! To finish off the month the 
babies will read the story “Baby Shark” and listen to the 

song as well as trying to sing it themselves. Our teachers 
will also teach them the hand motions for each verse! 

July is such a fun month for us here at Bunny Bunch and 
we are loooking forward to spending it with our babies!  

 

 

Important Notes and 
Reminders: 

We will be sending home any swaddles or 
sleepsacks at the end of each week to be 

washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all bottles, sippy cups, 
pacifiers, and any other items your child 
brings in with their first & last name. 

Thanks! 

The children will be going outside a lot more 
this month so please be sure they have 

appropriate shoes/clothes to wear for walks 
outside!  

Wear red, white, and blue on July 2nd for 
Independence Day!  

 The center will be closed on July 5th in 
observance of Independence day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

Congratulations to 
our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Gwendolynn! 

 

 

Infant Room 
News! July  

 

 



 

 

Infant Star Of The Month! 

 
 

Congratulations to our  Infant Star Of The Month, Gwendolynn! Baby Gwen is such 
a joy to have at Bunny Bunch! She started with us not too long ago and has adapted 
seemlessly! She has adjusted so well and loves all of her teachers! Gwen is known to 
have the biggest smile any time you look at her! She is the happiest when she can 
jump away in our bouncer! She can often be found giggling to herself when she is in 

there! Along with jumping, Gwen loves to crawl around the room and explore what is 
going on! She is very active and has even started pulling herself up to stand all on 
her own! This little baby will be walking in no time! In her time at Bunny Bunch, 
Gwen has learned to sit up on her own, crawl, and pull herself to stand up. What 

impressive milestones she has made in such a small amount of time! Gwendolynn is 
the sweetest and most cuddly baby you can meet! She loves to be in your arms and 
will never fail to look up at you and give you a huge smile! It is so heartwarming to 
see her so happy! Along with her sweet personality is her adorable sense of fashion! 

Gwen always has the cutest outfits that we all love to see when she comes in in the 
morning! We are so excited to see what Gwen does next and watch her grow up in to 

a perfect little girl! Congratulations Gwendolynn, we love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 
Splish, Splash, Water Fun!  

  
This month is full of all things water and all things fun! 

The summer is about being outside and learning about the 
fun things you can do outdoors! That being said, the 
toddlers love to get outside each day they can in the 

summer and explore what the outdoors have to offer! We 
love to play on the playground, take walks, and even play 

with chalk! Along with being outside the toddlers will 
learn about the outdoors! The first week is “Ocean Fun” 

where the kids will learn about ocean animals by making 
an octopus handprint, whale coloring, seahorse, shark, 

and jellyfish activities! After this week they will focus on 
fish specifically. The week will consist of making a fish 
bowl, a paperplate fish,a handprint fish, and a goldfish 

painting! Next, the toddlers take it to the beach! They will 
make their own beach scene, make a handprint crab, sea 

shell painting, create their own beach balls, and sand 
dollars! To close out the month the toddlers will have 
“Water Week”! During this week the kids will get the 

change to play in a water table, use ice cubes to paint 
with, make butterflies out of coffee filters and water and 
even use our water color paints to make a beautiful piece 

of artwork! This month is going to be so much fun!   

IMPORTANT NOTES & 
REMINDERS: 

 

We are asking that each child bring in a 
blanket for themselves for naptime. We 
will be  sending them home at the end of 

each week to get washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and any 
other items your child brings in. Thanks! 

The children will be going outside a lot 
more this month so please be sure they 

have appropriate shoes to wear on walks 
and on the playground. 

Wear red, white, and blue on July 2nd for 
Independence Day!  

 The center will be closed on July 5th in 
observance of Independence day.  

July 9th and 20th are water days! Please 
bring in a bathing suit, shoes that can 

get wet, and a towel all labled with your 
child’s name!  

 

 
 

 

Congratulations to 
our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Daniero and 
Eleanora!   

 

Toddler Room 
News! June 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Hunter who 
turns 2 this month!! 

 
 



 

 

Toddlers Star Of The Month! 
Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, 
Daniero! Daniero is such a cutie and sweet boy here 

at Bunny Bunch! Everyone loves to hangout with 
Daniero and he is such a good friend! Daniero has 

recently started to take an interest in circle time by 
sitting down and paying attention! He also has even 
started to participate a little by singing songs with 

us! Daniero loves to play! Some of his favorite 
things to play with are little people, farm animals, 

and building with blocks! Daniero is great at sharing 
and loves to include his friends in play! This cute boy 

is so silly! You can catching him dancing and smiling 
multiple times throughout the day and we love to 

catch him in his moves! Daniero is such a good 
dancer but he is also athletic! Daniero can run super 

fast and loves to jump outside on the playground! 
We are sure he will be interested in sports when he 

gets older! Along with his athletisism, he is also the sweetest little guy. Daniero loves to hug, sit in 
laps, and cuddle! Its so cute when he comes over and just polps right into your lap! Daniero is such a 

pleasure to have at Bunny Bunch and we love seeing him walk in each morning! Congratulations 
Daniero, we love you!!!  

 
Congratulations to our second Toddler Star Of The Month, 
Eleanora! This brown haired, brown eyed cutie is such a 
great example setter for her class! Nora loves circle time 
at school where she can sing and say good morning to each 
one of her friends! She is an active participant and loves to 
show off her counting skills! She has even began to 
recognize color names! Nora is such a good friend and loves 
to play with all of her classmates! Her favorite thing to 
play with is little people and looking at books in our library 
area! She also loves to sing and dance whenever we put 
music on! This girls positive attitude rubs off on all of her 
friends and even her teachers! You can always catch Nora 
smiling and having a good time. She is so silly and loves to 
see everyone around her be happy! If you look at Nora, she 
will instatly give you a big smile and brighten your whole 
day! Along with smiles, Nora loves to give hugs! Whether 
that be to her teachers or to her upset friends, you can 
always count on Nora! We love having Nora here at Bunny 
Bunch with us and you can tell that she loves it too by how happy she is! This adorable little girl is 
the perfect star of the month! Congratulations Nora, we love you!!!



 

 

 

   

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

 Summer Fun!  
We love summer here in Pre-K 3! This month is 

full of fun and summer activities! Our first week in 
Pre-K this month is full fun! The kids will be 

painting with ice cubes, making bubble foam, and 
even painting with squirt guns! Next they will 

learn all about zoo animals and animals you can 
find in the safari! They will make a monkey mask 
so they can dress up and act like little monkeys! 

They will also make other animals like zebras and 
lions out of arts and craft materials! The next 
week these kiddos are going camping! Well, 
pretending to camp and learning about what 

supplies you need and things you see when you go 
camping! They will make a campfire craft, make 

lightning bugs, and learn the ingredients of 
s’mores! Lastly, the kids will join the fantasy 

world of pirates and mermaids! They will make 
their very own pirate ship, a personalized pirate 
or mermaid, and even a little parrot to keep on 
their shoulder! This month is going to be so fun 
and we just know the children are going to love 

every moment of it!  

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 
REMINDERS: 

If your child naps, we are asking that they 
bring in a blanket for naptime. We will be 

sending them home at the end of each week 
to get washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and any 
other items your child brings in. Thanks!  

The children will be going outside a lot more this 
month so please be sure they have appropriate 
shoes to wear on walks and on the playground. 

Wear red, white, and blue on July 2nd for 
Independence Day!  

 The center will be closed on July 5th in observance 
of Independence day.  

July 9th and 20th are water days! Please bring in 
a bathing suit, shoes that can get wet, and a 

towel all labled with your child’s name! 

July 16th is bike day! Feel free to bring in your child’s 
bike or scooter along with a helmet and any other 
protective gear they use so they can ride their 

bikes outside!   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Pre-k 3 Room 
News! June 

 

 

Congratulations to 
our Pre-k 3 Star 

of the Month, 

Eloise and Sophea!  



 

 

Pre-K 3 Stars Of The Month
Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Eloise!  

This adorable example setter is Pre-K 3’s star of the month 
for so many reasons! Eloise comes to school each day so 

excited to be here and learn! She is one of the first kids to 
get ready on the rug for circle time and always participates! 

She sings all our songs and even helps her friends with the 
words if they forget! Eloise is such a good friend and always 
makes sure her friends are included in anything she is doing! 
She is so caring and always wants to make sure everyone is 

happy! Eloise will ask her friends to play with her in dress up 
where she will act out characters and dress her and her 

friends into awesome costumes! Her imagination is incredible! 
Eloise also loves to play outside on our playground! She loves 
to let some energy out and run around a little bit or ride on 

one of our bikes! This sweet girl is not only a caring friend 
and classmate, she is also such a smarty pants! This girl 

loves to learn and can spell her name with no help at all! She 
also knows her shapes, numbers, and letters which is so 

impressive! No one would be surprised if Eloise ends up being 
a teacher of her own one day! Eloise is such a great asset to 

Bunny Bunch and we are so happy to have her here with us each day! Congratulations Eloise, we love you! 
 
Pre-k 3 is excited to announce Sophea as their other Star 
of the Month for July! Sophea is such a bright and smiley 
face in our Pre-K 3 room. This little girl is always so happy 
and excited to do any new task or activity here at Bunny 
Bunch! Sophea is such a funny little girl who always has a 
silly story to tell her friends and teachers and she is full of 
her very own jokes! She makes everyone laugh and be 
happy when they are around her! Sophea loves to joke but 
she also is such a loveable and sweet little girl. If you need 
a hug, Sophea is your girl! Sophea is the first to greet her 
friend the second they walk into their classroom for the 
day and make everyone feel so welcome! It is always nice 
to have a warm face and reliable friend each day! Sophea 
has been making amazing strides in her academics and is 
doing amazing at spelling and tracing her name! We can’t 
wait to see what amazing things she will learn in the near 
future! Somme of Sophea’s favorite things to play with at 
Bunny Bunch are the little people toys where she can 
make up little families and have them play with each 
other and the kitchen center! Sophea will cook you a 5-
course meal in this center! All you have to do is ask! We are 
so proud of everything Sophea has accomplished so far 
with us here and are so excited to see her continue to grow! Congratulations Sophea, we love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

July plans and themes!  

 
We have officially kicked off the start of our Summer 
Camp here at Bunny Bunch! For many of us this is our 
favorite time of year because there is so much to do 
and so many different themes each week! Kicking off 
July, we start with patriotic week where the kids will 
make firework paintings, 4th of july rockets,flags and 
even the statue of liberty crown and torch! The next 

week we have is Science Week! These little scientists 
will be doing expiriments all week long! Some of these 
include, fizzing colors, magic color transfer, and even 
painting with bubbles! At the end of this week the kids 
will have a water day where they get to play outside in 
the sprinklers and water tables! Next, is Pirate week! 
This little pirates will make a pirate hat, ship, flag, and 
even parrot! At the end of this week the kids will get 

the chance to bring in their own bikes and ride around 
the blocked off parking lot! After that, we have young 

chef’s week! The kids will learn all about food and how 
to cook! They will make their own yogurt parfiats and 
mini pizzas! They will also have another water day in 
the middle of this week! To close out the month we 
have water week! The kids will make pool noodle 

boats, fish crafts and even learn about the water cycle! 
Safe to say this month is super fun!!  

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 
REMINDERS 

Unfortunately, due to the circumstances this year 
we ask that you do not bring any home items/toys 

besides your child’s backpack, folder, and water 
bottle.  

Please make sure your child’s water bottle is labled 
with their first and last name. Thank you!  

The children will be going outside a lot more this 
month so please be sure they have appropriate 
shoes to wear on walks and on the playground. 

Wear red, white, and blue on July 2nd for 
Independence Day!  

 The center will be closed on July 5th in observance 
of Independence day.  

July 9th and 20th are water days! Please bring in a 
bathing suit, shoes that can get wet, and a towel 

all labled with your child’s name! 

July 16th is bike day! Feel free to bring in your child’s 
bike or scooter along with a helmet and any other 
protective gear they use so they can ride their 

bikes outside!   

 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 

Summer Camp 
News! June  

 

 

Congratulations to our 
Summer Camp Star of 

the Month, 

Abigial K.  

Happy Birthday to Delaney L., 
and Dominic M. that both turn 5 

this month!! 

 
 



 

 

Summer Camp Star of the Month!  
 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 
 

Congratulations to our Summer Camp star of the month Abigail! Abigail has been 
with us here at Bunny Bunch for a long time and just graduated from our Universal 
Pre-K program! We are so proud of everything Abigail has learned and accomplished 

throughout the year! She is such a good friend and sweet little girl to all of her 
peers. Abigail gives you a hug every time you pass her room and always gives you a 

compliment on our outfit or accessories! Abigail loves story time and always is an 
active listener! She always knows exactly what is going on in the book! One of 

Abigail’s favorite centers to play at is the grocery store! She loves to cash out her 
friends and then make them delicious meals with the food they bought! This is just 

another example of her kind and caring nature. Abigail also loves to play in the 
writing center where she can draw on the dry erase boards and practice her letters, 
site words, and her name! Lastly, Abigail gets so happy when we get to go outside 
and play with chalk! She makes the most beautiful creations and can often find her 
art outside of our front door on the sidewalk! Abigial is such a great little girl who 
sets amazing examples for all of her friends. Congratulations Abigial, we love you!!! 



 

 

Field Day  
 

 
 



 

 

 Virtual Kindergarten Field Trip  

 

 




